
 

 

 

KNIGHTLINE 
Northeastern Elementary School:  

A caring community working together to build a better tomorrow. 
Think: Treat Others Right 

                           Believe: Make Smart Decisions 
                          Achieve: Maximize Your Potential 

                           LET’S GO KNIGHTS! 
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May Trait:  DETERMINATION – Deciding it’s worth it 
to finish what you’ve started! 

Upcoming Events: 
May: 
  9 – Spring Show & Art Extravaganza, 5-8 p.m. (show at 7) 
10 – Spring Show School Performance, 9:30 a.m. 
15 – PTO Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 
15 – 4th grade to Levi Coffin  
16 – Immunization Clinic, 4:30-5:30 p.m. 
18 – 5th grade Econ Fair 
18 – PreK (King) Program, 10:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. 
19 – PreK (Morefield) Program, 12:30 p.m. 
23 – 5th grade Graduation, 9:00 a.m. 
24 – Kindergarten Graduation, 8:30 a.m. 
25 – Field Day & Last Student Day 

More Than Words 

Spring Show & Art 
Extravaganza 

The NES Science Fair for grades 3-5 and the 
Hobby Show for grades K-2 will be Tuesday, 

January 24, 2017.  Science Fair boards are 
available in the office for $3 for white or $4 for 

colored boards. 

Judging will take place in the morning.  Hobby 
Fair projects should be taken to the Library as 

they arrive at school.  Science Fair projects 
should be taken to the Gym. 

The awards will be given at 7 p.m. with the doors 
opening at 6 p.m. so you can view the projects. 

The Spring Program will be May 9th at 7:00 p.m.  
Grades 3-5 will be presenting the program, “Making 
the Band”.  The opening act will be presented by the 
NES Choir.  Doors will open at 5:00 p.m. and you 
will be able to visit the Art Extravaganza and view 
the awesome art projects our NES students have 

made.  Come & see our talented students and their 
works. 

Correction on Time 

Volleyball Camp 
There will be a Volleyball Skills Camp on May 6th 
and May 13th from 9 a.m. – noon for 2nd-6th grade 

students.  Contact Ms. Mayo with questions. 

Immunization Clinic 

The PreK Graduation for Mrs. Morefield’s class 
will be May 19th at 12:30 p.m., NOT at 1:30 as 

reported in the last issue. 

The Wayne County Health Department will be 
at NES on Tuesday, May 16th from 4:30-5:30 

p.m. to give required shots to those entering 6th 
or 12th grade in the Fall.  Any student who has 

Medicaid or no insurance is encouraged to 
attend this clinic.  Parent must accompany 

student. 


